29th Qctober, 1955,

My dear Frank,

I am enclosing now the teble for the product-ratio method of
estimating linkage, which I have provided with a standard error
by means of the third and fifth columna in the arrangement
enclosed. I think these constitute new materiml, although the
ratios ad/be, be/nd and their logarithma were published years ago
with Balmukand. I think people will have to be warned not to use
the method too freely.

I should be interested to hear what you have been thinking
about the Welch-Behrens discrepancy.

dinceraly yours,

Eng.



